
 
 

Bethel Township Board of Trustees 

November 1, 2016 

Workshop Meeting 

 

Administration 

 

1: Phoneton Water Update – Easements 

  

  Touched base with residents for their permission to use the easements 

 

2: Tractor Sold at E-bay Auction.  Update. 

  

 The tractor sold on e-bay for $$11,500.00. 

 

3: Levy Update 

  

  Post cards should have been mailed by now. 

 

Administrator Ehrhart reported that Trick or Treat had low attendance in the Township.  Thought 

process is to have a truck or treat next year. 

 

We will also continue to have the Community Spaghetti Dinner every year. 

 

Zoning 

 

1: Board Member review 

 Upcoming Appointments and member attendance  

 

Fire 

 

1: After Action report on Agenbroad Fire 

 

 

Adjournment 9:15 

 

                                                                                   

____________________   ______________________ 

Mr. Gary Biggs, President   Mrs. Vanhaaren, Trustee 

 

      ______________________________ 

Mr. Jerry Hirt, Trustee          Deborah Watson, Fiscal Officer 

 



 

 


